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NOTICE OF BOARD RETREAT 

August 7, 2012 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Notice is hereby given that a Planning Retreat for the Colorado Water Conservation Board 
(CWCB) members and senior staff will be held on Thursday, August 9th, commencing at 10:00 
a.m. and continuing through Friday, August 10th.  This meeting will be held at the Norris Penrose 
Event Center, 1045 Lower Gold Camp Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80905.  
 
All programs, services and activities of the Department of Natural Resources and the CWCB are 
operated in compliance with the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act. If you need special 
accommodations as a result of a disability, or have other questions about the above activities, 
please contact Brent Newman at (303) 866-3441, Ext. 3222, or at brent.newman@state.co.us.   
 
CWCB senior staff members will bring materials in order to facilitate discussions. No formal 
presentations will be made. While the public may attend the retreat, the meeting room will be set 
up to facilitate roundtable discussions among members and staff. Requests for Board action 
resulting from the retreat will become agenda items at future Board meetings. 
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